
 

  

Township of Monterey 

Notice 

Of Annual Meeting and Budget Public Hearing 

The Monterey Township Annual Meeting will be held at Monterey Community Building, 2999 30th St., 
Allegan Michigan on Saturday, March 16, 2019 at 10:00 AM. 

At this time a Public Hearing on the proposed 2019/2020 Township Budget wit be held. “The property 
tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budged will be a subject of this 
hearing.” A copy of the budget is available, by appointment, for public inspection at 2605 30th St, 
Allegan Michigan. 

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act) MCLA 41.72a 
(2) (3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

The Monterey Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services such as 
signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting to 
individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon 6 days notice to the Monterey Township Board. 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Monterey Township 
Board by writing or calling the following: Jennifer Frank, Monterey Township Clerk (616)648-9488. 

Jennifer Frank 
Monterey Township Clerk 

Immediately following the Annual Meeting there will be a township board meeting to close out the 
2018/2019 fiscal year and adopt the 2019/2020 budget. 

 


